
I urge you to support HB 4002 to fund the DEQ program for cleaner air.  I am a resident of N.E. Portland 
and I have health concerns for my family including, most importantly, my grandchildren.  The maps 
showing heavy metal contamination in our air are truly shocking.  Please act.   
 
Thank you, Jennifer Vaught 
 


